
 
REDBORNE UPPER SCHOOL & COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
June 2023 
 

 
 
School Transport  
 
Bus H14 Payment Schedule 2023-24 
 
Please find below the payment options and the pricing structure for school transport organised by Redborne for 
the next academic year.  This bus is for students who do not qualify for free transport provided by the local 
authority. The route serves Woburn, Aspley Heath, Woburn Sands, Aspley Guise, Husborne Crawley and 
Ridgmont. 
 
Annual costs are given below and the cost varies between year groups, to take into account earlier finishing 
dates for students in Years 11 and 13.  Prices are based on a daily fare of £7.00.  We want to ensure that the 
service is sustainable and therefore we cannot guarantee that an increase will not be needed in the future. 
 
 

Year group Annual cost (£) Monthly cost (£) Termly Cost (£) 

9, 10 or 12 1330.00 147.78 
Term 1 – 490.00 
Term 2 – 420.00 
Term 3 – 420.00 

11 or 13 1085.00 120.55 
Term 1 – 490.00 
Term 2 – 420.00 
Term 3 – 175.00 

 
 
Please note that costs for Years 11 and 13 are based on study leave beginning on 24 May 2024.  This date is 
provisional, therefore it may be necessary to charge an additional sum if study leave begins after this date. 
 
Payment Options 
Two payment options are available - 9 monthly or 3 termly payments. Payments should be made by standing 
order. 
 
Monthly payments should be made on the 1st of each month, starting on the 1st September 2023, with a final 
payment being made on the 1st May 2024.  
 
Termly payments should be made on 1st September, 1st January and 1st April.  
 
To set up your standing order, please use the following details: 
Natwest Account name: Redborne Upper School and Community College 
Sort Code: 60 01 16 
Account Number: 45116318 
Your Reference:  This will be the bus code followed by your surname e.g. H14SMITH 
 
Payment by standing order is preferred.  
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Issue of Bus Passes 
 
Provided the first payment has been made, bus passes will be issued to students during the first week in school 
in September (later for Year 9 students whilst we wait for their school photo which we will add to their card). 
We have arranged with the bus company for students to be able to travel with temporary passes whilst bus 
passes are issued. Temporary passes will be issued at the end of term and once we have received your reply slip 
via our Google questionnaire on the e-mail. 
 
If you have any questions or difficulties then please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Robinson by telephone on 
01525 404462 or by email kirsty.robinson@redborne.com  
 


